
Sandowne  Newsletter 

 

Year-End ReflecƟons and CelebraƟons at Sandowne  
 

As we approach the end of another school year, it’s a natural Ɵme for        
reflecƟon and celebraƟon. We would like to begin by extending our hearƞelt 
graƟtude to the incredible parents and community members who             
conƟnuously support our school and students. Whether through organizing 
hot lunches, volunteering at our Fun Fair, assisƟng with school events and 
field trips, or encouraging reading at home—your contribuƟons make a 
world of difference. We truly couldn’t do it without you.  

 

We also wish to recognize the dedicaƟon and hard work of our teachers and 
support staff. Their commitment to creaƟng engaging, inclusive, and       
challenging learning environments has ensured that the diverse needs of all 
our students are met with care and creaƟvity.  

 

Of course, we must celebrate our wonderful students. Throughout the year, 
they have grown not only in literacy and numeracy but also as                  
compassionate and responsible ciƟzens who care deeply about themselves, 
their community, and the world around them.  

 

Thank you for being a vital part of our school community. We wish you all a 
joyful and resƞul summer break!  

 

 

Warm regards,  
Kelly Gage and Georgina Knox  

 
June 4th 

Bake Sale 

June 19th 

Grade 5 Grad 

June 23rd 

School-Wide 
Field Trip-Miracle 
Beach 

June 24th 

Grade 5 Fun Day 
at Southgate 

June 25th 

School-Wide Fun 
Day! 

June 26th 

Half Day-
Dismissal at 
11am 

June 27th 

Admin Day-
School Closed 

June 6th 

PAC Fun Fair 

June 20th 

NaƟonal            
Indigenous Day 

June 2025 



Supervision Before and AŌer School 

For safety reasons, it is important to 
not have students dropped off before 

our supervision Ɵmes.  

Before School—8:10 unƟl first bell 

AŌer School—2:15 unƟl 2:30 

We appreciate all the parents who are reporting absences in the morning. Thank you! 
There are two ways to report an absence: 

 
1)  Phone 250-923-4248 

2)  E-mail-Sandowne@sd72.bc.ca 
 

It is important to give the    
following information: 

 

A b s e n c e s 

Drop off Loop Reminder  

Please do not park in the student drop-off area, 
it creates a hazard for our students and other 
drivers.  

School Telephones 

Our office phone is not to be used 
during or aŌer school to make play  
arrangements. Please ensure your 
child is certain about aŌer-school     
arrangements before leaving each day 
so that needless, worrisome             
situaƟons do not arise. Thank you. 

Bell Schedule 

8:25am-Welcome Bell 

8:30-Class Begins 

10:15-10:30-Recess 

12-12:45-Lunch and      
Recess 

2:15-Dismissal 

District Cell-Phone Use Policy 

 Cell phones and other personal digital 
devices are not allowed at school. If 
brought to school, they must be kept in 
the students’ bag and can only be used 
with permission from the teacher or   
principal.  



            Don’t forget... 

¨ Dress for the weather 

¨ Send your child with a water 
boƩle to keep hydrated. 

¨ Have an extra change of clothes 
and pairs of socks in backpacks. 

Sandowne Elementary 

Sandowne PAC 

Upper Parking Lot 

Please do not use the upper 
parking lot during school 
hours. This is staff parking 

only. Please let your        
children know not to play in 
the upper-parking lot aŌer 
school when vehicles are 
sƟll parked there. Thank 

you for your help with this. 
 

Lost and Found 

Our lost and found is very full. 
Please come have a look before the 
end of the year as anything leŌ aŌer 
the end of June will be donated. 
Please remember to label your 
child’s clothing, it is the best way to 
ensure clothing gets back to their 
righƞul owners. 

Please remember to sign your 
child’s permission form if they 
are going on a class field trip. 
Students cannot go on field 
trips without their permission 
form signed by a parent or 
guardian. Thank you. 

2025/2026 School Supplies 

We have purchased bulk school    
supplies for the 2025/2026 school 

year. Please pay $45 per student via          
e-transfer sent to                              

sandowne@sd72.bc.ca or by     
bringing exact cash to the office. 
Please remember to include your 
child’s name with your payment. 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

June 2025 

Hot Lunch- Hotdogs 
& Popcorn 

Hot Lunch-
LiƩle Caesars 

PAC Funfair 

Grade 5 Grad 
1:30pm in 
the Gym 

School-
Wide Trip 
to Miracle 
Beach 

Grade 5 
Fun Day at 
Southgate 

School-Wide 
Fun Day! 

Half-Day For 
Students-
Dismissal at 
11am 

Admin Day-
School Closed 

Bake Sale 




























